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                                                     “…meeting community needs…enhancing quality of life.” 

Department of Utilities  
Wastewater Treatment Plant 

2006 E Newberry Street 
Appleton, WI  54915-3128 

920-832-5945 tel. 
920-832-5949 fax  

 

To: Chairperson Kathy Plank and Members of the Finance Committee 
 

From: Utilities Deputy Director, Chris Stempa 
 

Date: November 6, 2018  
 

Re: Award Briarcliff and Midway Road Lift Station Improvements Projects Bid to 

Vinton Construction in the amount of $194,870 plus a 7.5% contingency of $14,615 

for a total cost not to exceed $209,485 
 

 

BACKGROUND: 

The Briarcliff Drive Lift Station Improvements Project and Midway Road Lift Station 

Improvements Project (Phase I) will address reliability issues and long-term site specific needs 

with each sewage lift station site. For reasons of economy, these projects are being bundled for 

public bidding.     

 

BIDS: 

McMahon created bidding documents for the construction project.  On November 5, 2018 the 

City reviewed the contractor bids and verified that each met submittal requirements.  Vinton 

has successfully completed project work for the City of Appleton in the past.  A summary of 

bid results is found below. 

 

Company Base Bid 

Vinton Construction $194,870 

Advance Construction $213,745 

PTS $298,550 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

I am requesting an award of the Briarcliff and Midway Road Lift Station Improvements 

Projects Bid to Vinton Construction in the amount of $194,870 plus a 7.5% contingency of 

$14,615 for a total cost not to exceed $209,485. If you have any questions or require 

additional information regarding this project please contact Chris Stempa at 920-832-5945.   


